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NOTICE OF SURVEY

September 23, 2021

RE:  State Road 32 Added Travel Lane Survey
Hamilton County, Indiana

Dear Property Owner:

Our information indicates that you own or occupy property near this proposed highway project.
Our employees will be doing a survey of the project area in the near future. It may be
necessary for them to come onto your property to complete this work. This is allowed by law by
Indiana Code IC 8-23-7-26. They will show you their identification, if you are available, before
coming onto your property. If you have sold this property, or it is occupied by someone else,
please let us know the name and address of the new owner or current occupant so we can
contact them about the survey.

At this stage we generally do not know what effect, if any, our project may eventually have on
your property. If we determine later that your property is involved, we will contact you with
additional information.

The survey work will include mapping the location of features such as trees, buildings, fences
and drives, and obtaining ground elevations. The survey work may also include the
identification and mapping of wetlands, archaeological investigations (which may include
excavation of small shovel test probes), and various other environmental studies. The survey is
needed for the proper planning and design of this highway project. Please be assured of our
sincere desire to cause you as little inconvenience as possible during this survey. If any
problems do occur, please contact our field crew or contact me at the phone number or address
shown herein.

VS Engineering, Inc.

Andrew B. McClelland, P.S. A
Project Surveyor
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